
Hi Year 3, 
 
How are you all doing? I hope you have 
all been enjoying the lovely sunny 
weather that we have had over the last 
few days and have been able to spend 
lots of time in your gardens or in the park. 
Last night, I saw some family in the garden for a BBQ, which 
was lovely. I hope that you are able to see a few more of 
your family and friends now too J.  
 

I have also been busy working with the 
Year 6 children again this week. I am 
really enjoying it but I am still really 
missing your smiley faces. It has been 
lovely to see a few more of you coming 
back into school. It really does make my 
day to see you! The teachers are all so 

proud of every single one of you for how hard you are 
working either in school or at home J Well done everyone J. 
 
Thank you to all those of you, and your parents, who have 
sent in pictures of your amazing work. It is always so lovely to 
see all of the wonderful things you are getting up to. If you 
have sent in some work, see if you can 
spot it the PowerPoint’s this week. In 
Maths next week, we will be learning 
about 2D and 3D shapes. Why don’t you 
go on a shape hunt around your house 
and see what different shapes you can 
find? See if you can spot some of the 
different shapes in my house in next 
week’s PowerPoint. There are also lots of 
activities and learn screens on Education 
City to help you with this week’s Maths. I have also taken off 
the timers so you don’t need to feel worried or annoyed if 
you don’t complete the activity in time J.  
 
I thought I would show you some of the lovely photos that 
have been sent in this week. Please don’t worry if your work 



isn’t here, you are all equally unique and wonderful and I 
know you are all working hard and trying your best.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I hope you enjoy the home learning for this week. I know that 
for some of you it has been a very long time since you have 
been in school and your motivation may be fading away. 
Please don’t worry if this is happening to you. Even if you just 

Chris turned his chilli 
challenge into an 
amazing Father’s 
day card J Wow! Harry’s 

sunflower is nearly as 
tall as him! J 

Isla has made a 
beautiful 3D flower  
J 

Amelia has been 
working hard on the 
Friday Maths 
challenges J 

Leila has made a 
wonderful CAFOD 
poster J 



manage a little bit of work each day, this will really help you 
when you do return to school J.  
 
Please continue to stay in touch and tell me what you’ve 
been up to (work or play). As always, please get in contact 
too if you need any extra help or support with anything. I am 
only a click away J 
 
I hope you have a wonderful week full of lots of sunshine and 
smiles. You are all superstars! 
 
Lots of love,  
 
Miss Robertson xxxxx 
 
 
 
 


